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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division
To:

Dan Goyette, Woodard and Curran

From:

Molly Casto, Planner

Date:

February 6, 2008
Re:

130 Eastern Promenade- Longfellow Estates




Attached are the revised site plan (sheet C1.2) and revised drainage plan (sheet D1.0).  These have been revised to address comments from your memo dated January 16, 2008.  They are required to address these comments as a condition of approval prior to issuance of their building permit.  

The attached revisions should be reviewed with the revised detail drawings I sent you last week.  Please let me know in writing if they have adequately addressed Public Works’ comments.


